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FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 16, 2019

TO: Honorable Dan Patrick, Lieutenant Governor, Senate
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB235 by Nelson (Relating to the authority of certain municipalities to propose a fire

control, prevention, and emergency medical services district.), As Passed 2nd House

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Local Government Code to authorize certain municipalities to propose a
fire control, prevention, and emergency medical services district.

Local Government Impact

According to the City of Corinth, the bill would allow a ballot proposition to redistribute City
sales tax to a Fire District.  The estimated range of redistributed dollars would be $410,000 to
$820,000 annually.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: WP, AF, SD, GP
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